
HAVE YOU ASKED THE QUESTION?
PLEASE ALWAYS ASK 

Be sensitive 
Be confident 
Respect privacy

Don’t guess 
Ask everyone

Use exact wording 
For further information, training and links to available resources to help improve identification of Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander status (particularly within eye care service delivery) please visit Indigenous Eye Health (IEH) website www.iehu.unimelb.edu.au

Acknowledgement: IEH has used with permission the existing wording and artwork from the ‘Have you Asked the Question?’ joint project by North East Healthy Communities (previously North East Primary Care Partnership) and Victorian Aboriginal Health Services (VAHS). Project artwork by Gary Saunders.
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